SAN MATEO COUNTY SHERIFF’S OFFICE
Patrol Bureau
Lieutenant Ken Jones

MEMORANDUM
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Kaeping the Peace Since 1836

DATE: June 22, 2005

TO: Miruni Soosaipillai

RE: Referral of Liquor License Application
Dear Ms. Soosaipillai,

I am in receipt of the application request for a liquor license submitted by Ana & Loleini Mahoni
for the Tikis Polynesian Food Market located at 110 Fifth Ave, in unincorporated Redwood City.

The Sheriff’s Offices is opposed to the issuance of a liquor license as the business is located where
there presently exist an undue concentration of licensed establishments.

The issuance of a license to the Tikis Polynesian Food Market would result in or add to an over
concentration of licenses in the neighborhood.

The issuance of an unrestricted license would be contrary to the public welfare and morals of the
community. ‘

Please contact me if I can be of any further assistance to you in this matter.
Ken Jones, Lieutenant

Patrol Bureau
(650) 363-4990



